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Stunt Driver in Mono

	On Friday September 13th at 2:35 p.m. Dufferin OPP were conducting radar patrol on westbound Highway #89 at 1st line EHS in

the Town of Mono.

A motorcycle at this location was clocked in radar at 155km/hr  in a posted 80 km/hr zone.  Police initiated a traffic stop with this

Motorcycle.

As a result of this investigation a 26 year old male from London, Ontario was charged with stunt, and careless driving contrary to

highway traffic act.

His drivers license was suspended for 7 days and his vehicle was impounded for 7 days.  He will appear in Orangeville at a later

date.

Police are reminding residents to contact the OPP Communications Centre immediately at 1-888-310-1122 to report any traffic

complaints or vehicles driving in an erratic manner in the area.  Information such as suspect physical descriptions, suspect vehicles

and direction of travel are useful tools for investigators.
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